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The	initial	offer	of	60	cents		by	the	government	was	too	generous	for	the	
installation	however	it	did	its	job	in	attracting	investors.		
The	result	of	the	initial	offer	has	saved	the	government	millions	of	dollars		;		
(1)	in	not	having	to	update	old	generating	plant.	
(2)	Solar	Panel	owners	has	helped	the	Government	fight	against	Climate	change	
by	reducing	carbon	emission.	
(3)	unfortunately	Solar	Panel	owners	have	also	helped	the	Government	sell	off	
the	electricity	plant	by	helping	to	NOT	show	up	the	ineffciencies		of	the	current	
POWER	GENERATING	SYSTEM.	
	
WHAT	A	GREAT	CON.	
	
I	don't	believe	the	government	should	lose	money	on	the	the	rebate	system	but	
by	the	same	the	government	should	BE	FAIR	AND	NOT	LOOK	AFTER	THE	BIG	
BOYS		
	
Look	after	the	voters	.	
Thank	you	
	
Leon	Babinski		
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